The Board of Education, Downers Grove Grade School District 58, DuPage County, Illinois met for a building tour and PTA meeting at El Sierra School; 6835 Fairmount; Downers Grove, Illinois on Tuesday, May 14, 2019.

ATTENDANCE

A tour of El Sierra School took place beginning at 6:00 p.m. prior to the El Sierra PTA meeting. Board Members Steve Olczyk and Jill Samonte, and Superintendent Kari Cremascoli were taken on the tour led by El Sierra School Principal Jason Lynde. Members absent: President Darren Hughes, Vice President Greg Harris, and Board Members Kirat Doshi, Emily Hanus, and Tracy Weiner. The El Sierra PTA meeting began at 6:30 p.m. Jason Lynde and members of the El Sierra PTA were also in attendance at the meeting.

Darren Hughes, President	Melissa Jerves, Secretary